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7th April 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Mini Vinnies Pizza Party 

We will be enjoying a Pizza Party in school on Tuesday 29th April at 3:30 - 4:30pm (please note 

this will replace the Mini Vinnies session on Wednesday 30th April there will be no Mini 

Vinnies on this day). 

We will be joined by the Mini Vinnies group from St Aloysius as well as the members of the SVP. 

This is a celebration of the neighbouring Mini Vinnie groups and we look forward to getting 

together to enjoy a well-deserved treat for all the great work that we do.  

This will be entirely funded by the SVP so there is no charge for this event. 

If you have any questions please get in touch and I will be happy to help. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Scott 
Mini Vinnies Co-ordinator  
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